
Correspondence Item 41 – Shirin Senegal 

 

From: Shirin Senegal <rhousefoundation@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 2:50 PM 
To: Alanah Grant <Alanah.Grant@longbeach.gov>; Teresa Chandler <Teresa.Chandler@longbeach.gov>; 
Alyssa Gutierrez <alyssagutierrez00@gmail.com> 
Subject: Keyona 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Good afternoon   
 
I hope all is well. Please see the enclosed to add to the exhibits regarding your human rights 
commissioner. Please ensure that this is included both for Tuesday's council meeting as well as for the 
human Rights commission on Wednesday. There seems to be a free-for-all for how staff handles and 
deals with us and crosses lines as well as commissioners I'm not sure what your office intends on doing 
to start to actually create safe spaces for everyone and not just for one community. Regards s h i r i n 
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